
‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

 

 

 Mon 22 May Whole Class School 
Photos 

 Fri 26 May—School closes for 
spring break 

 Mon 12 June—School re-opens 

 Weds 28 June—Sports Day 

 Tues 11 July—back up Sports Day if 
inclement on 28 June 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER: FRI 19.05.23 

TEL: 01253 734658 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

What a wonderful week in school! We have had so many things going on 

both in and out of the classrooms and our children have continued to make 

us all so proud of their work ethic, thirst for learning and absolute joy at 

discovering new things about themselves and the world around them.  

 

I have managed to teach in three classes this week, which is a complete  

privilege, the children have been so enthusiastic and have completely wowed 

me with their knowledge and the amazing routine they are in-they can all 

tell me what I need to do if I am unsure -politely of course ! 

 

If your child is in Year 3 and 4 please get them to tell you all about the 

Science Festival-it sounded amazing! Big shout out to our Dance team who 

represented us and the Fylde Schools so well on Monday at the Lancashire 

Dance Finals. Their performance was incredible and although we weren’t 

placed, we can certainly be proud.  

 

I slept soundly on Wednesday night once all our lovely Year 6    children 

and staff had returned from Winmarleigh, suitably exhausted and happy. 

Another shout out to Mrs Jose, Mrs Keegan, Mrs Josi and Mrs Cowser our 

Chair of Governors, who did such a  brilliant job keeping everyone safe 

 and happy-thank you. 

 

I hope you have a restful weekend-I know the staff and the children are all 

tired and are getting ready for a longer break. 

 

Thank you for all you do to support us. 

 

Mrs Gili-Ross 

 

THIS WEEKS ATTENDANCE 

RECEPTION  97% 

YEAR 1  94% 

YEAR 2  99% 

YEAR 3  98% 

YEAR 4  97% 

YEAR 5  98% 

YEAR 6  95% 

 

 

 

 

Suncream & hats are advisable as we 

move into the warmer months. Ideally, 

apply  

all-day suncream at home. 

Please label any suncream that is sent 

into school, children to apply  

themselves. 

 

SAFETY NOTICE 

Please remind your 

children not to use 

the Trim Trail prior to the school 

day. We’ve had a number of con-

cerned parents and grandparents 

who are nervous of falling on the 

yard, whilst trying to avoid balls 

and scooters, please be mindful of 

this when waiting to go into class. 

Thank you 



APPLY NOW FOR A   

KINDERGARTEN PLACE  

SEPT 2023 

We have limited places left for 

Kindergarten starting in  

September. Children must be 3 

years old. 

 

APPLY HERE 

 

Class photos will be taken  

Mon 22nd May 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all that have already contributed to our Building Fund appeal.  You can now pay via 

Scopay (under trips/events/Building fund 22-23) for more convenience.  Please return your gift aid 

forms to the office, which will increase your donation by 25%.   

Thank you for your support! 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/kindergarten/how-to-apply


 

NEXT WEEK (22-26 MAY) IS WEEK 2— 

 

Please order via Scopay 

 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS INFORMATION  

All children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to universal free school meals. How-ever, some families who are 

on low income and meet a certain criteria, are also eligible for supermarket shopping vouchers during school holidays 

and free holiday club places. Eligible families will continue to receive free school meals after Year 2.  

Some families with children in Key Stage 1 do not claim as they are already getting free school meals, however they are 

missing out on the other benefits so please double check.  

Please click on the link below to see if you are eligible. If you are eligible or have any prob-lems please email Katy 

(Family Learning Mentor) katy.s@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk so that your shopping vouchers can be emailed to you asap.  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1 

 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1


COMMUNITY/CHURCH 

 

www.stpeterslytham.co.uk 

Priest in charge: Fr. Peter Clarke 
St Peter's Catholic ChurchClifton 
Street, Lytham,FY85EP. 
01253 737037  

Sunday mass  10:30am 

 

www.st-josephsansdell.net 

Priest in charge: Fr. Peter 
Clarke 
St. Joseph’s Presbytery, 
Woodlands Road, Ansdell, 
Lytham St Anne’s, FY8 4EP 
01253 737037  

Sunday mass 09.15am 

 

Lytham Club Day—

Saturday 24th June 

 

Club Day programmes are on 

sale at the school  

office—£3 each 

Each programme includes 

£24 Fairground vouchers 

 

This year’s Lytham Rose Queen 

Elect is Phoebe Rowlings, a past 

pupil of St Peter’s.  We wish 

Phoebe a wonderful club day and 

year ahead. 

https://www.stpeterslytham.co.uk/
https://st-josephsansdell.net/



